
 
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 

 REFER TO:  M141007A 
 

October 7, 2014 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Brooke Poole, Director  

Office of Commission Appellate Adjudication  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary    /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 8:55 A.M., 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2014, COMMISSIONERS' 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
I. SECY-14-0104 – Petitions to Suspend Reactor Licensing Decisions and Reactor 

License Renewal Decisions Pending Issuance of “Waste Confidence” Safety Findings  
 

The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order responding to substantively identical 
petitions filed in multiple dockets before the Commission and the Atomic Safety and Licensing 
Boards to suspend final licensing decisions, together with a new contention and related motions.  
These filings pertain to the recently issued Continued Storage Rule and accompanying generic 
environmental impact statement.  The Memorandum and Order consolidates these filings before 
the Commission and sets a briefing schedule. 
 
(Subsequently, on October 7, 2014, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.) 
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